
from: C. Skinner / North Portland 
To: Oregon DEQ 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Good air quality is very important to me as an urban dweller. There are many families 
with children in this area. I live one block over from N. Lombard St, in St Johns, near Sitton Elementary School. There is a heavy 
truck route on N. Lombard, running through a diverse community, and diesel particulate emissions are a big concern. You could 
really see it after the recent snow; the white snow quickly became blackened from pollution from truck traffic. I hope to be protected 
from harmful health effects of this ultra-fine particulate matter regardless of source.  I strongly support HB 2814 . Thank you. C. 
Skinner / N Portland


